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Dear Mr Shapps,

| am writing in response to the National Highways submission on the redetermination of
Stonehenge. | do not think that National Highways has made any changes to the Scheme
following the 2021 World Heritage Committee Decision; nor have they acknowledged that you
found the impact of the Scheme on the proposed western cutting to be 'slightly adverse’'.
Furthermore, | feel that National Highways have fully assessed neither alternative routes that
could have a lower impact on this World Heritage Site, nor alternatives to hard engineering
solutions in improving access to the South West. Lastly, National Highways' submission has
not updated the costs of the scheme's construction, or its carbon footprint.

In the context of the recent increases in concern for climate change issues and the
Environment Acts 2021's new ambitions for nature recovery, | would ask you to reconsider the
desecration of the World Heritage Site at Stonehenge once again.

Yours
Sarah Mitchell






